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Nottingham tram strike:Nottingham tram strike:
temporary suspension of actiontemporary suspension of action

GMB members working on Nottingham’s tram network have today announced that theirGMB members working on Nottingham’s tram network have today announced that their
planned strike action for Tuesday 23rd November will be temporarily suspended.planned strike action for Tuesday 23rd November will be temporarily suspended.

This is due to a new pay offer presented by the company.This is due to a new pay offer presented by the company.

Members of GMB union will now be balloted on the offer, before planning continues on further industrialMembers of GMB union will now be balloted on the offer, before planning continues on further industrial
action.action.

https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=64
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Member requiring help?Member requiring help?

Click to contact your local GMB RegionClick to contact your local GMB Region
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